

Dr. M. Mew, BDS (LOND) MSc.,

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON,

11November 2010

Dear Dr. Mew,

Thank you for your letter regarding your father's and your approach to orthodontics.

You ask that I intervene with the GDC seeking a repeat of the debate of 1936 on the cause of crooked teeth.

Firstly, I do not accept that the GDC have a role in promoting such a debate.

Secondly, I have no influence over the GDC. The decision as to whether they feel it is appropriate is theirs.

Thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerely,



Member of Parliament for Mole Valley.